
  
    

Tigers,  

I am excited to announce that the 2019 Floral Design 
Class will be making homecoming mums, garters, and various 
other spirit items this year. The proceeds from the 
fundraiser will go to the General Agricultural Activities Fund, 
which in turn will be used to help purchase supplies for things 
like floral design and metal art projects. Please understand 
that I will closely monitor and guide the construction of each 
item. (I hope to have examples made up and order forms 
available at home games ASAP.) 

 I have attached an order form in hopes you will choose 
to help support both our class and the Mighty May Tigers 
while showing your school spirit. Please return the order form 
and payment as soon as possible. If you choose to pay with a 
check please make it out to May ISD. The final date to 
purchase is Tuesday, October 1st or while supplies last. 
(Please do not wait until the last minute to order!)  

If you have any questions or inquires please do not 
hesitate to call, text, or email me. My information can be 
found on the school website.  

 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Perkins  
HS Ag 


